
From:   Aparna Sridhar   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   December 16, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0021-EX-AL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

On behalf of Google Inc., there are no FCC licenses at issue in the described transaction other than the
identified experimental license, WH2XCD.


